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Update on PhD Scholarship Applications 

Dear Applicants, 

Thank you for your recent submission of the PhD scholarship application. We greatly 

appreciate the time and effort you invested in your application. 

We are pleased to inform you that we received more than 140 applications for a total of 16 

scholarship slots. Evidently, the competition is quite strong, and only about 10% of all 

applicants will be successful. 

The selection process is currently underway. Shortlisted candidates will be contacted for 

interviews during the week of 24th March 2025.  

Please note that only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 

The applicants’ selection process is expected to be concluded by first week of April 2025. 

For those who may not be shortlisted this time, we want to encourage you to remain positive. 

Your efforts and dedication are commendable, and we believe your research ideas have 

great potential. We encourage you to refine your concept notes and continue pursuing your 

research goals. There are many opportunities available, and we hope you will find the perfect 

fit for your innovative ideas. 

Thank you once again for your interest and effort. We wish you the best in your academic and 

professional endeavors. 

Best regards, 

 

Dr. Kasusu Klint Nyamuryekung’e  

Coordinator, Strategic Research and Implementation Projects 

10th March 2025 


